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13. PROPOSED KERB AND CHANNEL PROGRAMME 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Ken Stevenson, 941-8555 

 
 The purpose of this item is for the City Streets Unit to present, for consideration, the proposed five 

year kerb and channel programme. 
 
 Members will recall that the new prioritisation process involves a step where Community Boards can 

reprioritise streets within their area within the years two to five of the programme. 
 
 The attached programme includes key points and reasons for decisions made.  The Board is now 

asked to consider any changes they wish to make.  Regarding budget and length restraints, there is a 
column in the spreadsheet indicating the length of the street.  Board members should note that if 
projects are swapped they need to be of similar length.  Proposed changes will need to be reported 
back to the City Streets Unit by 5 December 2003. 

 
 Staff  

 Recommendation: That the information be received. 
 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendations:  1. That a Special Board meeting be held on 10 November 2003 at 

9.30am to prioritise the Kerb and Channel programme. 
 
  2. Any questions Board members may have, please discuss with Ken 

Stevenson, City Streets prior to the Special Meeting. 
 
 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


